
Automatic Fare Collection System for Metro-3

Excellent response from bidders

 

Mumbai, January 6, 2017 – As one more step towards the execution of fully underground 
33.5-km Colaba-Bandra-SEEPZ Metro-3 corridor, the Mumbai Metro Rail Corporation 
(MMRC) held a pre-bid meeting with designers and manufacturers of the Automatic Fare 
Collection System (AFC) to which the Corporation received excellent response from the 
prospective bidders.

 The pre-bid meeting was attended by representatives of many reputed firms such as M/s. Nippon 
Signal, M/s. Datamatics, M/s. Larsen & Tourbro, M/s. Indra, M/s. 3iEPS, M/s. Asis Electronik, 
M/s. Xerox Business Services and M/s.Thales. 

 “We are committed to provide safe, reliable, high quality service to our passengers in a cost 
effective way and automatic fare collection system is a step towards it. The AFC system will 
provide easy gateway for passengers in cashless way”, said Ms. Ashwini Bhide, Managing 
Director, MMRC, 

 The tender documents will be available on the MMRC website www.mmrcl.com and can be 
purchased on payment of a non-refundable Tender Processing Fee of Rs.2,500/-.

 The last date for submission of bid documents is February 10, 2017. (Ends) 

http://www.mmrcl.com/

